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Comment Letter #23 

From: joe f. wilson <teqqjazz@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 11:41 AM 
To: AQMPTeam <AQMPteam@aqmd.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Banning gas appliances-comments -against 
 
To whom it may concern- the wife and i are in our 70!s and remember when smog was so thick you 
could feel it in our lungs .  You people are never satisfied. You green, clean, and downright mean, 
proposals are whats killing us seniors.  Just bought a new (900.00) water heater a couple of years 
ago(hope fully the last one.  Never paid so much for a water heater in my life. Pilotless ignition, really 
smart, now you have to wait for hot water longer than the old d ones. We dont go anywhere, and are 
just trying to survive, its getting harder all the time, and all you people do is think of more outrageous 
mandatory proposals that will cost us even more money.  We don think people are going to stand for 
much more of this crap. Out of money, out of patience, and almost out of time.  Going all electric is 
madness, 0ne emp nuclear device,   Detonated over the USA, and it would be game over for 
everything electric, A-Z, and no backup.  You folks are absolutely brilliant,  our grid is vulnerable right 
now with no plans to harden it.  I could go on and on, but why bother, you know where we and 
thousands of people on fixed incomes are going to hate all of this. So- have a Blessed day.  Joe and lola 
wilson 
 


